



Thursday, October 14th, 4 - 5pm
We are visiting the three different construction sites of the

South Coast Rail Project. Meet at 4pm at the Freetown
Station at 165 South Main Street in Assonet. (Parking will

be just north of this address - look for a SCR sign). We’ll
board the bus for our tour and return by 5pm.



Masks are required and safety vests will be provided. 
 Participants are asked to wear long pants and sturdy,

closed-toe shoes.



RSVP required as the tour is limited to 20 people. Please call
774-322-1313 or email Sofia.Maietta@mahouse.gov with

your name, email, and phone number.



#SouthCoastRail



"Walk and Talk" 
with State Rep. Carole Fiola   


